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  For this reason I remind you to kindle afresh the gift 
of God which is in you through the laying on of my 
hands. - 2 Timothy 1:6 

   We all need to be reminded of the gift of God in us. 
Every believer is inhabited by the Spirit of God because 
we are the temple of the Lord (1 Cor. 6:19). How do we 
kindle the flame? We let our light shine around us. If 
God has gifted us as encourager, then we encourage.  If 
we can teach, we should teach. Maybe you are a gifted 
counselor or healer — then use those gifts for the glory 
of God — be bold and share what God has done for 
you! 
   On February 20th, Pastor Marvin Carroll from 
Golden Heart and Pastor Dale from Born Again 
Believers, ordained Sallie Lovell as an Associate Pastor 
with Golden Heart Church. She has three grown sons 
and one is attending Oral Roberts University to study to 
be a minister. Her husband is a retired professional 
chef. Robert & Eleanor Roehl are a couple in ministry 
used in the prophetic, and ministered that Sunday. They 
were there, as well as the pastor and congregation, to 
lay hands on Sallie Lovell to commission her into 
ministry. She has a heart for ministry in Alaska. 

    

   Kingdom Alliance, Mountain Movers and Golden Heart 
churches are all in a time of prayer and fasting from March 
1st to March 14th. They are dedicated to believing for 
revival in Alaska and are reading two chapters from Acts a 
day. Please believe with us for great change in the 
community and for many to come to the knowledge of 
salvation. YWAM and FCM have always worked with local 
churches and we are participating in this fast. 
   February 19th, 30 people came to the YWAM base for a 
ministry luncheon. Most were leaders from other ministries  

and churches. It is so important to fellowship with other 
believers so that we can work together as the whole body of 
Christ. We can stir up the gifts in each other.  
   This summer we expect many ministry teams to begin 
arriving to work on maintenance at the YWAM base, and 
also to minister together with local churches in outreaches 
to the villages. With cases of Covid diminishing, we hope 
to be able to enter villages that were closed to outsiders 
during the pandemic. It has been two difficult years of 
limited outreach, but we know that God will open those 
doors again. 
   

Prayer Requests: 
• Ministry Opportunities for Teams Arriving  
• Training Local Leaders
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